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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Our CEO's funding update at the Pharmacy Show and LPC Conference; PRWeek Awards; CPAF screening questionnaire; Extended SSP for Jext®.
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	Pharmacy Show
Our CEO, Janet Morrison gave an update at this week’s Pharmacy Show while other members of the team engaged with visitors to our exhibition stand. 

During Janet's Q&A session, she addressed pressing issues such as the complex negotiations around the £645m Government investment for pharmacies and the current pressures faced by pharmacy owners. Janet talked about her recent attendance at both the Conservative and Labour party conferences, saying she is using every opportunity to alert Ministers to the fact that they are now in an emergency situation, and referenced the value of the Vision for Community Pharmacy as a political influencing tool.

LPC Conference
In addition to the Pharmacy Show, we also held our annual conference for LPC representatives. This conference provided an opportunity for discussions on key issues, updates on negotiations, and future plans. Topics discussed included ICS in local commissioning, the Vision for Community Pharmacy, and governance improvements.




		Read more 




		




			Community pharmacy campaign highly commended at public affairs awards

At the PRWeek 2023 awards, the public affairs agency Luther Pendragon were highly commended in the public affairs campaign category for the influencing work that they undertook with Community Pharmacy England last year.

The campaign entry aimed to influence the Government's primary care recovery planning and secure more recognition, investment, and support for community pharmacies. This effort resulted in a commitment to a £645 million investment in pharmacies, the largest funding increase since 2006.

Luther Pendragon helped us to launch a four-point plan, gain media coverage, use data from surveys, conduct discussions in Parliament, and collaborate with the pharmacy sector. They also supported us to build a group of supportive MPs and Peers who actively participated in Parliament and visited local pharmacies. 

CEO of Community Pharmacy England, Janet Morrison OBE, said:
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Read more







		




			Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF) - Full Questionnaire
All community pharmacies in England were asked to complete 10 screening questions for the NHS England Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF). Some pharmacies may also soon be selected to complete the full CPAF questionnaire.

The full questionnaire will be available on the Manage Your Service (MYS) website from 6th November to midnight of 3rd December 2023. 

Find out more







		




			Extension to SSP058 Jext® 300micrograms/0.3ml (1 in 1000) solution for injection auto-injector pen
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has announced an extension to the expiry date of the Serious Shortage Protocol (SSP) for  for Jext® 300micrograms/0.3ml (1 in 1000) solution for injection auto-injector pen (SSP058). Originally set to expire today, the SSP has now been further extended to Friday 27th October 2023.

Find out more
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Over the past year we have significantly ramped
up our political and wider influencing work using a
range of public affairs tactics to push community
pharmacy up the policy agenda.

We appointed Luther Pendragon to support this
through a competitive tender process and we are
delighted to have had our joint work recognised
as gold standard in the public affairs world. There
is much more still to do to turn around the
current crisis in the sector and our strategic
influencing work will continue apace.

Read the full news story on our website: cpe.org.uk @ComPharmEngland Community Pharmacy England
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